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Operation of Remotely Piloted Aircrafts in Saskatoon – 
Changes to Process for Permission – Commercial Operators 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the request by Administration to modify the process for permission, for Commercial 
Operators only, to operate remotely piloted aircraft in Saskatoon, as outlined in the July 
17, 2024, report of the Community Services Division, be approved. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on July 17, 2024, 
considered a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee heard from Trevor Bothorel, CBC/Radio-Canada, and Dustin Milligan, 
CBC/Radio-Canada, on the matter.   
 
Attachment 
July 17, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 


